
  
 

 
 

We are looking for your participation in the future 
Tumbler Ridge Community Forest.  

Board of Directors Meeting 

 Tuesday April 8th, 2025.  

Room 1 Community Center 5:00pm - 7:00pm 

  We are looking for your input on topics such as: 

• Do you know where the community forest is located? 

• 2024 Financial Audit review 

• 2025 Operational plans. 

• What are the 2025 harvest plans? 

• What is happening with the Tumbler Ridge April Prescribed Burn project? 

• Where would you like to see Community Forest $ reinvested in the Community? 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Come out and be heard! 

The management of the forest is in your hands. 

We are soliciting your input. 

Come and participate in the Boards management of the forest that surrounds Tumbler Ridge. 

 


